
Bulletin No. 1062
Friday 10 November 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear parents,

I would like to begin by thanking all parents for taking the time to book an appointment with your 
Form Teachers this week for our Autumn Term Parents’ Consultations.  It has been lovely to hear so 
many positive comments about how your children are making excellent progress with their learning and 
how happy they are in school.  Thank you also to all our teachers and support staff, I know how much 
hard work goes into preparing for your meetings.

Form 1 & 2 eventually managed to find a break in the rain and go on their walking trips to The Prince of 
Wales Park.  I have been delighted to hear how excited the pupils were to tell me all about their visits 
outside school.  Next week, Form 5 will be visiting The 12 Apostles, Ilkley to learn more about stone 
circles from The Stone Age and Form 3 are visiting The Industrial Museum in Bradford. 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and your children will be taking part in activities through the week in 
class.  On Monday we would like to ask pupils to come in to school in odd-socks in return for £1, which 
will be donated to the Anti-Bullying Alliance.  On Thursday we will be hosting The Book Fair in the UVI 
Classroom.  All pupils will visit the fair through the day, but you can also visit the fair before and after 
school if you wanted to ge ahead on your Christmas shopping!

Friday is Children In Need and our School Council have decided that we can all come to school in our 
own ‘Back-to-Front clothes in return for £1.  Children In Need is a very important charity to us and we 
are proud to support this event.
 
You may have noticed that over the half-term we have had the Car Park spaces marked more clearly to 
make parking a little easier in the morning and at the end of the day.  I would like to politely ask you to 
ensure that you park in an allocated space so that as many families as possible can access the car park.
 
On Sunday, I will be attending the Remembrance Service in Myrtle Park, where our Heads of School will 
be laying a wreath at The Cenotaph on behalf of us all at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery.

Mrs Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery

Your Spring Term 2024 Invoices
1% discount if settled by Thursday 30th November.  

All fees are due to be settled no later than Sunday 31st December 2023.  
Please note that if fees are not settled by 4.00pm on the first day of term – Wednesday 4th January  a 

£125 late payment charge will be applied.



Our Learning around school this week

Form 1 (Reception) visited The Prince of Wales Park, Bingley and they even 
found the Gruffalo's Cave! We are so fortunate to have this lovely location on 

our doorstep

Form 2 (Year 1) enjoyed learning about the story of Rama and Sita, followed by 
decorating beautiful diva pots for the upcoming festival of lights, Diwali

Staff Merit this week
Mrs Lorimer & Miss Hemsworth

Nominated by pupils in school

LVI (Y5) have been investigating thermal insulators in science, they were 
fascinated with their findings



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 13th November – Friday 17th November 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Pasta Tomato 
Sauce with 

Cheese

Mumbai 
Meatballs in 
Sauce and 

Rice

Roast Chicken in 
gravy, Yorkshire 

Puddings, 
Stuffing & 
Vegetables

Baked Potatoes, 
Cheese & Beans

Gammon, New 
Potatoes & 

Corn on the cob

Sponge & 
Custard

Fruit Mousse Steamed Sponge 
& Custard

Fruit Jelly Cupcakes

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

November
Remembrance Ceremony at Myrtle Park – Sunday 12th November 

Anti-Bullying Week – Monday 13th – Friday 17th November
Odd Socks Day – Monday 13th November 

Form 5 Trip to 12 Apostles, Ilkley – Tuesday 14th November
Book Fair – Thursday 16 November – All Day in the UVI Classroom

Children in Need – Friday 17th November
Form 3 Trip ‘Bradford Industrial Museum’ – Friday 17th November 

Malham Information Evening (F4/5) – Wednesday 22nd November 3.50pm
Non-Uniform Day ‘Bring a Bottle’ – Friday 24th November 

December
The Friends Christmas Fair – Friday 1st December @ 3:45pm

F2/F3 Nativity Performance – Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th December @ 
9:15am

KG/F1 Nativity Performance – Thursday 7th & Friday 8th December @ 9:15am
Junior Carol Service, All Saints – Monday 11th December @ 7pm

Christmas Jumper Day, Talent Show & School Closes for Christmas – 
Friday 15th December

Christmas Holiday Club – Monday 15th – Friday 22nd December



Children in Need
To help support Children in Need, 

on Friday 17 November we are asking for a £2 donation to 
come to school dressed in 
'back to front' non-uniform

Book Fair
Thursday 16 November

Please come along and choose one of the fantastic books 
on offer! Based in the UVI Classroom.

Reminders

The Friends Christmas Appeal
The Friends are kindly appealing for any unwanted Teddies 

& Toys 
Which will help support our Christmas Fair

All donations can be left in the school main entrance

Stay and Play
Embrace the magic of Autumn during our Stay & Play session on 

Wednesday 15 November from 9:30am – 10:30am.
All children aged between 1-3 years are welcome!

Ballet 
No Ballet lessons on Friday 1st December due to the School 

Christmas Fair.



Children in Need
To help support Children in Need on Friday 17th November, we are 

asking for a £2 donation to come to school dressed in 'back to 
front' non-uniform.

An item of clothing could be inside out, back to front or worn 
differently to usual!

Thank you for your support
School Council





Christmas Holiday Club
Monday 18th December – Friday 22nd December

Find out what is happening each day
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